
Year 5 Peek at the Week 
Friday 21st June 2024 

Our Learning 

This week, we explored our local area and made geo-
graphical comparisons between Slough, Cadgwith, 
Glen Coe and Bakewell.  

In maths, we continued with our new unit which we 
started at the end of this week, Converting units. We 
further explored imperial and metric units.  

In English, we wrote our own balanced argument, on 
one of the following questions: 

Are we too dependant on computers?  

Would life be better without technology? 

Can robots replace teachers? 

We kept our arguments balanced by using research that 
helps us to form points, both for and against! 

Next week, we will start our science unit on plants 
and animals. Here we will explore the differences and 
similarities between the animal and plant kingdoms.  

In maths,  we focus on practical lessons connected to 
metric and imperial units..  

In English,  we will start our new topic, power of 
reading with a focus on a new book called “Street 
Child”.  

Important Dates / Reminders 

 

5th July: 5Dawe’s Burnham Grammar work-
shop 

10th July: Whole Day at Burnham Grammar 

17th July: Sports Day 

19th July: Reports go home 

 

We celebrated Arts Week by looking at the work 
of Edvard Munch and Frida Kahlo.  

 

Child of the week 

5Dawe: Satveer  5Maple: Bree  5Ofili: Farhan   

Word of the Week: temperature 

Remember to read 3 times a week and practise your timetables on Rockstar Maths and Doodle Maths. 

Contact us: year5@prioryschool.com     01628 600300 

PSHRE Focus: In PSHRE this term,  we are on our last JIGSAW unit ‘Changing Me’ where we will learn about 
self-image, puberty and coping positively with change. Towards the end of the unit, we will start preparing 
ourselves for the year ahead by focussing on building healthy relationships and learning the skills required 

to develop resilience, assertiveness and self-respect. 


